Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
Division of State Fire Marshal
The Department of Financial Services, Division of State Fire Marshal (Department) hereby gives notice: 

received on July 1, 2025, a WITHDRAWAL of the Petition for Variance from John C. Freeland, which Mr. Freeland had filed on April 18, 2025

A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting: Sarah Marcos, Sarah.Marcos@myfloridacfo.com
